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STATUS OF BIKINI RADIOLOGICAL CLEAN-UP PROGRAM 

Dear General deSaussure: 

Enclosed is a summary status report of the radiological clean-up 
program at Bikini Atoll. 

This clean-up effort has carefully followed the guidelines 
established by HQ IX)S in a memo, Biles to Cluff, dated 13 May 1969. 
As a result AEC NV will be prepared to certify that the radio­
logical scrap removal and clean-up portion of the program, as 
recommended by HQ IX)S is complete by approximately 1 September 1969. 

Very truly yours, 

'IMOS:Frx::-562 Manager 

Enclosure: 
As stated 

cc: w/encl. 
Maj Gen E. B. Giller, AGMMA, Wash., D. c. ~ _-"f!!fK 
W. A. Bonnet, Area Mgr., HAO, Honolulu, Hawaii~~ 
Dr. M. W. Carter, USPHS, Las Vegas, NV 
Dr. E. Held, U of Wash., Seattle, Wash. 
R. H. Thalgott, Test Manager, NV 
W. R. Cooper, AM/P&B, NV 
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